
 

For Local 8 Members at Behavioral Health Resources 
November 29, 2023 

   

Behavioral Health Resources Wage Reopener 
Bargaining Survey 2023 
 
Make your voice count!  
 
Please complete this pre-bargaining survey which will help the bargaining team create 
proposals to present to management in our upcoming wage reopener negotiations 
which will begin soon.  
 
Click here to take the survey. 
 
Please complete the survey by 5 pm on December 4, 2023.  
 
All comments provided by you on this survey are confidential and will not be shared 
with management only with the BHR Union Bargaining Team Members.  
 
Questions? Contact Tara Powell, tara@opeiu8.org, 206-441-8880 
ext. 106. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/WVNBXH6
mailto:tara@opeiu8.org


 

  

 
 


